
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 

TO: Krista Power 

 Director – Legislative Services & City Clerk 

 

FROM: Kelly Robertson 

 Commissioner, Community Services 

 

DATE: January 28, 2025 

SUBJECT: Indoor Turf Facility – Community Fundraising Campaign 

 

 

I respectfully request the opportunity for Michael Veneziale to make a presentation at the February 

10, 2025 meeting of Committee of the Whole. 

The presentation will provide City Council with an overview of a community-led fundraising 

campaign in support of the proposed indoor turf facility.   

 

Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact me at 807-625-2964 or 

Kelly.Robertson@thunderbay.ca.  

 

Respectfully 

 

 
Kelly Robertson 

Commissioner, Community Services 

 

 

cc: Kayla Dixon, Commissioner, Infrastructure and Operations 

Leah Prentice – Director – Recreation & Culture 

   


